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The contents of this document have been translated with the greatest possible care based on the Letter on the 
verification and handling of illegal use of website names (关于核查处理违规使用网站名称相关情况的函) 
from the MIIT. weber.cloud China assumes no liability for the topicality, correctness, completeness or quality 
of the information provided. Any liability for damages arising directly or indirectly from the use of this 
document is excluded, unless caused by intent or gross negligence. The original letter of the Ministry of 
Industry and Information Technology (MIIT) can be viewed on the following two pages of this document. 
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II. English translation of the letter from the MIIT 

Industry & Digitalisation Administration Letter, No.: [2021] 495 
 
 
Letter on the verification and handling of illegal use of website names 
 
To the communications administrative authorities of all provinces, autonomous regions and central 
government-unaffiliated cities: 
 
In order to celebrate the 100th anniversary of the founding of the Communist Party of China, to 
create a good public opinion environment and to strengthen the management of the ICP 
registration, the Organizational Security Center of our Central government intends to inspect the 
registered websites whose content is related to "China", "State", "Central", "Chinese Communist 
Party", "CPC" and "State Council". 
 
Relevant clues will now be sent to your bureau. Your bureau is requested to inspect the above 
websites in China according to the 《Notice of the General Office of the State Council on 
Strengthening the Administration of Domain Names of Government Websites》 (State Office 
(201855)), the 《Notice of Ministry of Industry and Information Technology on Strengthening the 
Administration of Websites》(Ministry of Industry and Information Technology digitalisation 
Management [2009] No. 188) and other official documents. If the actual information of a website 
(e.g., the website name) does not match with the ICP registration information a correction is 
required. The deadline for the correction is 5 working days. After the deadline expires without 
correction, the website's ICP record information will be deleted, the access to the website will be 
prohibited and the domain name resolution service will be terminated. 
 
Please send a report on the verification of the ICP registration in writing to our office before May 
15th and send the electronic version to myh@IsC.org.cn. 
 
Information and Communications Administration of the Ministry of Industry and Information 
Technology 
 
Contact person and telephone number: Chen Yizhou 010-66022519 
 
Cc: the Internet Association of China 
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